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Workplace Safety Wednesdays - Monitoring MSHA Updates

Event

10.16.13


This webinar was originally presented in October 2013.





Fisher Phillips attorney Matthew Korn presented the first Workplace Safety Wednesdays webinar on

October 16, 2013. This free webinar series provided the latest updates on the Mine Safety and Health

Administration’s (MSHA) regulatory agenda, review recent decisions of the Federal Mine Safety and

Health Review Commission, and provided useful insights to keep you up to speed on all things

MSHA.  

The webinar also included a period of Q&A, where Matthew answered your questions about MSHA

enforcement or cases. This free webinar will be a great tool for busy mining industry professionals

and health and safety managers to stay ahead of the curve.  





Access the webinar recording here. Please fill out the requested information to access the video.
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